
 
McPolin Office Updates 

Wednesday, March 23rd, 2022 
 
Dear parents and caregivers, 
 A great celebration is in order!  Here is how it was shared to the administrators at our 
meeting this week with the District leadership: 

“All fences are down for in school services, visits, and volunteers as of today!” 
 

How easy was that?! Only two years of the most whirlwind journey any of us have ever been 
on! It will take time to figure this all out and pivot back to old routines and procedures.  For 
now, THANK YOU to all of us!  Thank you for staying strong and for staying united. With our 
battle cry of “All for One and One for ALL” we did our best and now we get this very special 
moment to celebrate together! 
 This coming Monday, March 28th will be our monthly PBIS (P.ositive B.havior 
I.ntervention and S.upport) Motivated Moose Assembly. This is an open invitation to our 
McPolin community to come to school and be a part of the assembly. The assembly will start 
around 8:30am and last about 30-45 mins. This will be the first school-wide assembly since 
February of 2020.  We may be a little rusty at this sort of activity, however, I am confident it will 
be the best assembly so far this year! I can further recommend if you plan on coming to arrive 
early for the best view. 
 I will remind everyone to continue to monitor symptoms to make safe decisions for your 
family. You are welcome to wear a mask. All of us are now free to make that choice.  Most of all, 
please attend and come SEE and HEAR in person what our Motivated Moose and R.O.C.K. 
rules are all about. 
 We are all so grateful for the support and determination over these past two years.  We 
are just as excited to start moving forward, together more than ever.  We GOT DID This! 
   
           Sincerely, 

Bob Edmiston 
 

     
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates:  
• Time to register and start training for the yearly and most important RWE (R.unning 

W.ith Ed.ucation) PCEF fundraiser. 
o Never too early to start planning. 

COVID INFORMATION:  
1.) COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT LOWERED RISK LEVEL TO LOW 

a. TBD – the actual PCSD rules and expectations now that the COVID risk level is 
low.  

b. General expectations are – time to learn what the new normal looks like, feels 
like, and sounds like at school. 


